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Mudgee NSW 2850
Moolarben Coal Project stage 1. Modification 15

We are writing to state our strong objection to a decision to allow this
development to proceed.

The reason for our objection should be obvious if one is aware of the rapid
and tragic changes we are witnessing in Australia's record droughts and
temperatures which have never before been recorded. There are dire water
shortages in several large country towns and widespread rural areas.
Sydney is certainly not exempt from water shortages due to the effect of
unpredictable consequences of climate change.We feel that those people
in charge of making what is now the very responsible decision of allowing
coal mining to continue in the face of the very obvious consequences of
continuing to burn fossil fuel in all its forms which we are sure you are very
aware of. Your decision could be the catalyst in helping the on going climate
deterioration of our world and our home. Please think very hard and
responsibly before making your decision!

Yours sincerely Anthony & Sally Henderson




